
NOTICE OF SUBDIVISION 

Public notice is hereby given that a preliminary plat has been received proposing to subdivide or 
replat property. You are being sent this notice because you are an affected property owner within 500 
feet of a proposed subdivision and are invited to comment. 

 
Proposed subdivision under consideration is described as follows: 

 
Cooper Subdivision 2023 Replat 

 
The location of the proposed subdivision affecting you is provided on the attached map. A preliminary 
plat showing the proposed subdivision may be viewed at the City of Homer Planning and Zoning 
Office. Subdivision reviews are conducted in accordance with the City of Homer Subdivision 
Ordinance and the Kenai Peninsula Borough Subdivision Ordinance. A copy of the Ordinance is 
available from the Planning and Zoning Office. Comments should be guided by the requirements 
of those Ordinances. 

 
A public meeting will be held by the Homer Planning Commission on Wednesday, June 21, 2023 at 6:30 
p.m. In-person meeting participation is available in Cowles Council Chambers located downstairs at 
Homer City Hall, 491 E. Pioneer Ave., Homer, AK 99603. To attend the meeting virtually, visit zoom.us 
and enter the Meeting ID & Passcode listed below. To attend the meeting by phone, dial any one of the 
following phone numbers and enter the Webinar ID & Passcode below, when prompted: 1-253-215- 
8782, 1-669-900-6833, (toll free) 888-788-0099 or 877-853-5247. 

Meeting ID: 979 8816 0903 
Passcode: 976062 

Additional information regarding this matter will be available by 5 p.m. on the Friday before the 
meeting. This information will be posted to the City of Homer online calendar page for June 16, 2023 
at https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/calendar. It will also be available at the Planning and Zoning 
Office at Homer City Hall and at the Homer Public Library. 

Written comments can be emailed to the Planning and Zoning Office at the address below, mailed 
to Homer City Hall at the address above, or placed in the Homer City Hall drop box at any time. 
Written comments must be received by 4 p.m. on the day of the meeting. 

If you have questions or would like additional information, contact Ryan Foster at the Planning and 
Zoning Office. Phone: (907) 235-3106, email: clerk@cityofhomer-ak.gov, or in-person at Homer City 
Hall. 

NOTICE TO BE SENT TO PROPERTY OWNERS WITHIN 500 FEET OF PROPERTY. 
 
 

 

VICINITY MAP ON REVERSE 

https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/calendar
mailto:clerk@cityofhomer-ak.gov


 
 

 
EAST END RD. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Subject Lot to be divided into two lots 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cooper Subdivision 2023 Replat 
Preliminary Plat 

 
City of Homer 

Planning and Zoning Department 

June 7th, 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
0 250 

 
 
 
 

Feet 
500 

Disclaimer: 
It is expressly understood the City of 
Homer, its council, board, 
departments, employees and agents are 
not responsible for any errors or omissions 
contained herein, or deductions, interpretations 
or conclusions drawn therefrom. 

Vicinity Map 

Marked lots are within 500 feet and 
property owners notified. 
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